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www.masondixonwoodworkers.org  

 

Mason Dixon Woodworkers  

P.O. Box 301  

Delmar, DE 19940  

Executive Board :  
-Jack Dalton, President  
-David Southern, Vice     

President, Newsletter, and 
Social Media  

-Bob Wolak, Secretary  
Tom Matey, Membership  
-Roger Hearn, Treasurer  

-Jim Laverty, Past President   
-Darrell Mason, Programs  
-Don Connell, Toys Project  

-Don Hicks, Workshops  
-Ed Nock, Workshops  

2018 Meetings:  
Membership Meetings  

Delmar VFW  
7:30 P. M.  

 

Jan 18  Mar 15  
May 17  Jul 22*  

Sep 20  Nov 15*  
*July meeting is a  

Sunday picnic  
 

*Nov meeting is the  
banquet  

Presidents Message 

   As the year draws to a close, 

we look forward to our annual 

dinner, Thanksgiving and 

Christmas.  At the dinner we 

have the opportunity to thank 

the many people and           

organizations that support our 

community outreach project. 

At Thanksgiving we offer 

thanks for the health and   

happiness we have enjoyed this 

year.  At Christmas we reflect 

on the many deserving       

children who will have some 

small happy moments due to 

the fact that a group of   

woodworkers thought enough 

of them to give of their time 

and talents to make some 

small gift for them to find    

under the tree. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   To each and every one of 

you, God bless you and may 

you and your family find the 

peace and joy during      

Christmas and Hanukkah.  

 

-Jack Dalton  

MDWW President  

Christmas Banquet  
The November program will be 

the Christmas Banquet. We 

look forward to a great dinner 

and a time of fellowship with 

our fellow club members and 

some of our major donors.  
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Workshops  

We would like to       

feature member       

projects in every    

newsletter. You are   

encouraged to send all 

your project photos to 

David Southern at     

DavidSouthern          

Designs@gmail.com.  

Send your woodworking 

tips and tricks in to   

David as well and he will 

feature them in the 

newsletter.  

We had an excellent workshop for the   

ladiesõ banquet gifts making cherry     

trivets. Ed Nock came up with a great 

system for making all the cuts repeatable 

and we finished everything with mineral 

oil. This turned out to be a great       

workshop and we are especially thankful 

to Pat Lemley for opening up his shop to 

us once again. 
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Member Projects  

Pat Lemley has finished up this project 

for his son. The cherry was given to him 

my his brother -in-law in log form and 

Pat had it sawn into logs. The case is as-

sembled with sliding dovetails and it is 

8õ tall by 9õwide. Nice project, Pat! 


